
Sunday School at Montview 

On April 7, our Sunday School classes read and 
discussed the parable of the vineyard workers. Each 
class also talked about prayer; visited the labyrinth on 
the South Plaza; and worked on memorizing Bible verses 
for our Children’s Service on May 12 at 10:00am. The 
children will be leading this service in the Miller Chapel. It is a special time 
for the children and the congregation. A reception follows in the McCollum 
Room. Please save the date and plan to join us! 


